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Dear Parents and carers,  

I hope you  enjoyed the half-term and made the most the wonderful weather. 
Please remember to  send your child to school with their water bottle, suitable 
clothing and wearing sunscreen, where appropriate.   

We have added all the main dates for the summer term to add to your diary below. 
You will also receive your year group newsletter this week.  

Have a lovely week! 

Amanda Webb 

Tuesday 6th June   

 

 

Here are some of our key dates for June. 

• Monday 5th June– INSET training day (no children in school) 

• Tuesday 6th June– Swimming for year 3 begins 

• Friday 9th June– British Values Day  

• Friday 9th June– Parents vs. Kids football 

• Saturday 10th June– Victoria Day Parade (Aldershot town centre) 

• Monday 12th June– Book fare (afterschool all week) 

• Monday 12th June– Bikeability week (year 6) 

• Monday 12th June— New to year 3 evening 

• Friday 16th June– Break the rules day 

• Friday 16th June– Family camp out 

• Monday 19th June– Healthy Relationships week  

• Friday 23rd June– Aldershot Cricket Festival 

• Thursday 29th June– Year 3 Wisley trip 

• Friday 30th June– Sports Day 

Additional letters for key underlined events will also be sent to parents with more information detailing the events.  
If you have any questions about any events, please talk to your child’s class teacher.   
You can also always ask for more information from our Office team by calling us on 01252 322 156 or emailing 
office@talaverajunior.co.uk. 
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Year 4 have been 
working really hard in 
their writing lessons 
last half term. Their 
teachers were so 
impressed with the 

high quality outcomes and the progress that 
their pupils produced.  

Here is a snapshot of two pupils in Polar Bears 
who blew our socks off with their writing! 

At Talavera Junior School, we 
believe in reading for pleasure 
and inspiring your children to 
develop a life-long love for 
reading.  

As a member of SLS, we have 
joined the ‘Summer Holiday 
Books’ service where we are 

able to apply to borrow books for your children to 
read over the Summer holidays -FOR FREE! 

This service  is available to support pupils with 
reading for pleasure resources, in cases where 
children have minimal access to books at home. 
SLS staff will select titles to be delivered to the 
school for the designated child. Schools will then 
be responsible for arranging the books to reach 
the pupil.  
 
If you would like us to arrange for your child to be 
a part of this programme, then please contact your 
child’s class teacher or the school office.  
 
At the end of the Summer holidays, it is an 
expectation that these books are returned to the 
school ready to be delivered back to SLS in good 
condition. 

Some amazing 
reading scrap books 
from our year 5/6 
pupils. 
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The safety of our pupils is paramount; therefore, we have been working closely 
with the Local Authority to provide a safer route for children to travel to and 
from school.  

With the help of our local community and our parents and carers,  we now have 
a new ‘Zebra Crossing’ on Gun Hill. 

Please ensure that you and your families are using the crossing provided.  

With Bikeability week quickly approaching, and therefore 
an increase in the amount of pupils cycling to and from 
school, we would like to send out a gentle reminder about 
cycling safety. If your child is cycling to or from 
school, please ensure that they are always wearing a 
helmet.  

Due to the amount of people of the playground before and 
after school, it is also an expectation that pupils, parents 
and carers do not cycle whilst on the school grounds. 
Bikes must be walked into the school from either the back 
or front gate to ensure the safety of both your children 
and other members of our school community. 

Talavera Junior School are excited to 
announce the return of our ‘Family 
Camp Out’. This camping event will take 
place on Friday 16th June on the 
school field. Families will be invited to 
play some outdoor games and camp with 
a parent or carer over night on the 
school grounds. Families will also be 
cooked a BBQ meal to enjoy with 
vegetarian and vegan alternatives also 
available upon request. 

There are still a few spaces remaining. 
If you would like to book a space, please 
contact the school office as soon as 
possible for more information. 

This month, Year 4 are participating in their National Times Table Check Test. 
Children will be tested on random times table facts up to 12x12 and have 6 seconds to 
answer each question. To pass this test, children need to score an average of 20/25.  

If you would like to help your child to develop their times table testing technique, the 
website below provides  ‘mock’ testing questions: https://www.timestables.co.uk/
multiplication-tables-check/ 
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